
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 
 

North Central Texas Council of Governments  

Elected Officials Meeting  

Regarding the Collin County Strategic Roadway Plan 

 

June 1, 2017 

10:00 am 

Plano Municipal Center 

Senator Florence Shapiro Council Chambers 

1520 Avenue K, Plano, Texas 
 

Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Lucas City Council may be in 

attendance and participate in discussions during the North Central Texas Council 

of Governments Elected Officials Meeting on June 1, 2017 at 10:00 am at the Plano 

Municipal Center, Senator Florence Shapiro Council Chambers, 1520 Avenue K, 

Plano, Texas. However, no official city business will be transacted during this 

meeting.  

 

 

CERTIFICATION 

 

I hereby certify that the above notice of meeting was posted on the bulletin board at 

Lucas City Hall by 5:00 pm on Thursday, May 11, 2017 as required in accordance 

with Government Code 551.041. 

 

 

_____________________________  

Stacy Henderson 

City Secretary 

 

 

 

 

This building is wheelchair accessible.  Any requests for sign interpretive services or other special 

requests for assistance of the hearing impaired must be made 48 hours in advance of the meeting.  

To make such arrangements, please call 972.912.1211 or email shenderson@lucastexas.us. 

mailto:shenderson@lucastexas.us

